
PCB-06-2024-R 

 

PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD 

INVITATION FOR   

 PROVISION OF CAMCORDERS 

SINGLE STAGE ONE ENVELOPE 

 

The Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) invites well- reputed experienced and professional entities registered 
with Income Tax and Sales Tax Departments and who are on Active Taxpayers to submit application for 
the “Provision of Camcorders” for Pakistan Cricket Board. 
 
All relevant details are contained in the Bidding documents (RFP) which may be obtained, free of cost, 
from the undersigned on working days from Monday to Friday during (09:00 am till 05:00 pm) by 
sending a request on the email address provided below by or before 31st October 2024. 
 
The documents complete in all aspects and supported with copies of relevant documents in the manner 
set forth in the RFP must reach at the office of undersigned by 1st November 2024 before 11:00 AM at 
the specified address. Proposals will be opened the same day at 11:30 AM. This advertisement is also 
available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk. 

 
Interested parties providing unsubstantiated and/or incorrect information will be disqualified.   

 
 

 
Information obtained from any other source shall not be deemed official.  
 
PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 
PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD  
GADDAFI STADIUM, FEROZPUR ROAD 
LAHORE – Pakistan 
Tel: 042-3571-7231-4, Fax: 042-3571-1860 
Cell: 0302-8652130 
procurement@pcb.com.pk 

 

Pakistan Cricket Board reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to cancel or amend the bidding process 

at any stage and may reject any or all bids or proposals at any time prior to acceptance.  

 

 

 


